
 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

June 6, 2022 
 
It is with great pleasure that I am announcing a recommendation for Dr. Crystal January as Principal of Harper-
Archer Elementary School. Dr. January is currently serving as the assistant principal at South Atlanta High School. 
She has had a very successful impact on many students throughout her tenure in Atlanta Public Schools (2009 - 
current). Additionally, Dr. January has experience in the area of STEM integration. 
  
Pending today’s June Board approval, this appointment will be effective July 1, 2022.  
 
I invite you to officially engage with her at one of the following introduction events: 
 

• GoTeam/PTA Officers  - Meet and Greet on Thursday, June 9th at 10:00 am in the Harper-Archer 

Elementary School Media Center  

• Faculty/Staff - Meet and Greet on Thursday, June 9th at 10:30 am in the Harper-Archer Elementary School 

Media Center  

• All (Virtual makeup session due to summer vacations) Zoom- Friday, June 10th from 9:00 am - 9:30 am 

Join Zoom Meeting  
https://atlantapublicschools-us.zoom.us/j/6364959299?pwd=ZFBDeXNEWUNSQWM2T1hVNWZJYlpYZz09  

Meeting ID: 636 495 9299  

Passcode: GREATNESS  

 

• Community Meet and Greet (TBD) 

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact my office. Thank you for your time, consideration, and 
support of Harper-Archer Elementary School. 
 

Warm regards, 

 

 

Margul Retha Woolfolk, Ph. D. 

Associate Superintendent for Douglass & Washington Clusters (K-12) 

Dr. Margul Retha Woolfolk 
Associate Superintendent,  

K-12 Douglass and Washington Clusters 

130 Trinity Ave, Atlanta,GA 30303 

 
Phone:  404-802-2795 

 

https://atlantapublicschools-us.zoom.us/j/6364959299?pwd=ZFBDeXNEWUNSQWM2T1hVNWZJYlpYZz09

